
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
June 8, 2017,  
 
PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Marathon Special Products is eliminating the “XXXPFR” (flame retardant) Marking/Insulator Strip material option 
for our various terminal blocks.  This is primarily due to diminished demand.  Affected catalog series numbers can 
be determined from the nomenclature noted below as well as the current catalog: 
 

 
 
 
 
We will continue to offer this style of marker strip in our XP, GEE & GME versions.  The GME material 
options is the most comparable material option to transition to as they have very similar flame retardant properties.   

 
This change is to take place on July 30th, 2017. Any order for product after July 30th, 2017, is 
subject to review and may be rejected should we not have the necessary components to complete the 
order.  Feel free to e-mail or contact me with any questions about this change. 

 
 

 
Regards,  
Joe Brown 
Product/Marketing Manager, Marathon Special Products  
JBROWN@MARATHONSP.COM 
Office: 419.373.4240 
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